
 

SLO DROP IN SCHEDULE 
 

READY TO ENTER DATA INTO ELUMEN? 

NEED SUPPORT WORKING ON SLO DATA ANALYSIS? 

NEED ASSESSMENT HELP? 

 

 

DROP-IN WORK SESSIONS:  

These will be opportunities for faculty, on their own or in teams, to drop in and work on eLumen data 
entry. If you need to add an assessment, enter data, or report results in eLumen, the SLO Coordinator 
will be available to answer questions and provide feedback as needed. 

 

Where: Zoom or In-person meeting 

When:  BY APPOINTMENT- Email gbonnand@fullcoll.edu 
 

Or call 714-992-7576 

 

BROUGHT TO YOU BY: 

George Bonnand, SLO COORDINATOR and CHAIRPERSON 
 

 

 

  


